
NEWS RELEASE
Holy Family School Wins New Books
Englehart, ON, May 31st, 2010: Holy Family School in Englehart was recently a big
winner from Scholastic. The school won everything in the May SeeSaw flyer.
Pictured here enjoying the new books are grade two students Sheilah Demarce
and Christopher Martin.

Matt Turner, Holy Family School Principal commented, “We are very happy with the 

new books. They are a welcome addition to our library and the students will really enjoy

reading them.”
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